
 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 
 We are the G&T students of the Morris Goodwin School.  
We are organizing a food drive and are asking for donations.  
Some of the items we are looking for are: 
 
Canned goods 

- Fruit   -    Vegetables 
- Tomatoes  -    gravy 
- Soup   -    meats (tuna, chicken) 

 
Miscellaneous items 

- Instant mashed potatoes!!! 
- Pasta      

 
We will accept donations from Friday, November 17th to 
Wednesday, November 22nd.  All items will be donated 
directly to: 
Saint Vincent De Paul Society 
Good Shepherd Dining Room 
affiliated with St. Teresa of Avila Catholic Church 
of Bridgeton, NJ 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 
 

 


